
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K-12 Education Subtraction and Credit 
 

Minnesota has two programs—the K-12 education subtraction and the K-12 education 

credit—to help families pay expenses related to their child’s kindergarten through  

12
th
 grade (K-12) education.  Both programs lower the tax you must pay and may even 

provide a larger refund when you file your Minnesota Form M1, Individual Income Tax 

Return. 

 

Additional information can be found on website www.taxes.state.mn.us 

 

A hard copy can be requested from the Eagle View Elementary School office. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

http://www.taxes.state.mn.us/

